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Notice to Community – Pinedale CCC status at December 2017 

 

This notice is to update interested Community Members on the status of the Pinedale 

CCC as at December 2017. 

 

As foreshadowed at the last meeting, the Pinedale CCC is to be combined into a broader 

EnergyAustralia CCC that covers projects at the Pinedale Mine (including EL7621), Mt 

Piper Power Station, the Wallerawang Power Station site, and other EnergyAustralia 

activities in the local area. 

 

The Department of Planning has approved this concept, and has now appointed Mr 

Brendan Blakeley as Chair for this merged committee.  Over the next few months, Mr 

Blakeley will be recruiting members for the new CCC, and aims to hold the first meeting 

under the new format in the first quarter of 2018. 

 

In the light of these developments, the retiring Pinedale CCC Chairman Mr Howard 

Fisher, in consultation with Committee members has agreed that the meeting scheduled 

for December 2017 is not required, and that Pinedale matters can be dealt with under the 

new format in 2018. 

 

Meanwhile, Community members should direct any enquiries to the Pinedale Community 

line on (02) 6355 1761. 

 

 

Mark Frewin 

Pinedale CCC Secretary 


